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April 9th, 2020 

 

The Adams County Motor Vehicle Offices will be closed through April 30th, 2020 

due to COVID-19. We are unable to process any in-person motor vehicle 

transactions during this time, including titles, registrations, renewals and ADA 

permits.  

 

The person in possession of this letter attempted to renew/register their vehicle 

or apply for an ADA permit but was unable to do so because of this office closure.  

 

 

Josh Zygielbaum 

Adams County Clerk and Recorder 
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